
 
 

 

 
 
 
18/05/2015 
 
My ref:  KAT/DOC/2015/0011 
 
Pendragon Plc 
2 Oakwood Court 
Little Oak Drive 
Annesley 
Nottingham 
NG15 0DR 

 
 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
DOC/2015/0011 - Proposed Discharge of Condition 5, Water Discharge Scheme 
Relating to HPK/2014/0564 at  Evans Halshaw Brookfield,  Dinting Glossop 
 
Further to your request to discharge condition 5 on approved planning application 
HPK/2014/0564.  The Authority has requested on numerous occasions additional 
information including a proposed plan and details to satisfy this condition. 
 
Therefore as there has been no further correspondence on the matter from yourselves or 
receipt of this information in an acceptable timeframe I refuse the application to discharge 
the condition.  If you wish to discharge condition 5 in the future prior to any works 
commencing then you will need to re-apply with the proposed information.  I must also 
remind you that no application has been received either to discharge condition 2 on the 
approved application and you will need to apply with the relevant detail for a construction 
compound to discharge this condition. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Karen Taylor 
Planning Officer 
 
When calling please telephone 01298 28400 Ext 3662 
Email: karen.taylor@highpeak.gov.uk 
 

 


